
 

 

Fun Factoids 

the 

Breznau News 
Praising God for His Abundant Grace.  

Our Christmas Prayer… 
Our Father in heaven, we praise You for Your amazing love! 
Thank You for sending Your Son, Jesus Christ, into this world 
so that we might behold the fullness of Your grace and truth, 
and receive salvation in Him. We pray You will reveal Your 
peace and joy to our friends and family, increase their faith, and 
fill them with a passion to serve on Your mission of Good 
News, by the power of the Spirit, for Your great glory, amen.   

GraceExposed.org 
Nov. 26th 2012… 

3rd Birthday!   
March 2nd 2012… 
Our ever-energetic 
toddler, Hudson, 

celebrated his 3rd 
year of life this past 
March! 

Anniversary  
June 14th 2012… 

Wow! How the past 

4 years of marital 
bliss have flown by. 

We praise God for 
His glorious grace!  
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Everlynn Sarah! 
This year brought new life to the 
Breznau family! Our dear and 
adorable Everlynn Sarah was born on 
the evening of February 6th at the 
Henry Ford Hospital – West 
Bloomfield, MI. 

Here are her stats:  
8 lbs, 11 oz., 22 inches long 
 
Everlynn is growing faster than a 
grasshopper and enjoys chasing her 
big brother, Hudson, around the 
house. She crawls like a champ and 
has already begun to pull herself up on 
chairs and tables, as she prepares to 
take her first steps. We daily praise 
God for giving us this little bundle of 
joy and happiness!  

We launched our 
NEW ministry 

website in order to 
reach people with the 

Gospel of grace! 
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Moments for Praise  
Family 
What happened 5 years after Abraham Lincoln passed 
away? You guess it! Our “new” house was built! Over 
the past year our family has grown by one and we have 

also ventured into the incredible project of restoring our 
home – built in 1870. We love the new neighborhood in 
which God has placed us and we are very grateful the 
drywall dust has subsided; yet the work continues!  

Ministry 
God continues to go beyond our wildest imaginations 
as we serve on His mission. Our Winter Camp 
(pictured at left) was a very special time of connection 
with the Evangel teens and with Christ. Summer 
mission trips, conferences, family “journeys” (as 
Hudson calls them), and other ministry adventures all 
combined this year for an amazing path of life-change. 

Stephanie 
I’ve had a fun, busy year getting lots of exercise while 
chasing our two little ones! One highlight this year was 
starting a senior high girls’ Bible study at my home. It 
has been a delight to get to know these girls better, all 
while diving into God’s word. I have also enjoyed 
being involved in a cooking club and teaching piano!  

Michael  
What a whirlwind of exciting events the past twelve months 
have been! A very big moment for praise came on September 
28th, as I went before a council of ordination for examination 
of my doctrine, commitment, and calling for ministry. By 
God’s grace, they unanimously voted to highly commend 
me to Evangel Baptist Church for ordination as a minister of 
the Gospel. I was officially ordained on Sunday, Sept. 30th.  


